
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Correspondence Between Staff and Applicant 

Approval Letter 



From: gurcsik@gmail.com
To: Berry, Melissa
Subject: 18-DR-2019 SPRINGHILL SUITES AT PAPAGO PLAZA
Date: Wednesday, May 1, 2019 1:20:36 PM

City of Scottsdale

I am curious as to the status of the planned removable bollards. This was discussed with Jeff Brand at the
open houses, and he informed the crowd they are to be placed at the intersection adjacent to the
southeast corner of the hotel. I don't see them on this application, but I am curious if it is to be on this or
on future applications for the property. Thanks, Jay Gurcsik -- sent by Jay Gurcsik (case# 18-DR-2019)
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